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Board Members Needed
We are seeking board members!

Please contact Chairperson 
Bethany Matejka at

bethanymatejka@outlook.com
 for a board nomination package if you

are willing to serve the camp in this
way.

Director Report
Camp has come to a close now and as we
reflect on the summer, we were very
encouraged by the number of campers
who came this year each week was full.
205 came in total. 
It is always exciting to see many returning
campers from previous years. Stronger
trust and relationships are built through
the consistency of staff and campers
returning each year. This allows for a level
of discipleship that just is impossible
when someone is meeting a new person
for the first time.  there were some
campers who made commitments to follow
Jesus. It is always rewarding to see this
happening, and being reminded that God
is stirring their hearts to follow him. 
The Waymaker program has really gained
momentum in the last few years. This year
we had to cap how many could come each
week because there were so many showing
interest. 10 individuals participated this
year. It is great to know that those who
have taken the program are telling their
friends and encouraging them to take part
in it. It was very exciting to see at least 3
individuals in the Waymaker program who
have committed their lives to the Lord
showing evidence in the way they live and
act that points to God‘s work in their lives.
It is one thing to know that someone has
made a commitment, but it’s even more
exciting when we see fruit in their life. 
Once again God blessed us with an
amazing team this year. The Lord reminded
me to pray often for enough staff this
spring. Continued....

...so that children
in this area may
know the Lord

Jesus Christ - the
Way, the Truth,

and the Life.

But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace,
patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness,

gentleness, self-control; against such things
there is no law.

Galatians 5:22-23 



Thank you Donors!
Thank you to our amazing donors that
support camp! We really appreciate

your generosity; you play an incredibly
important role in keeping camp

running!

STEEPROCK BAY BIBLE CAMP

Director Report Continued. 
Those prayers were answered in abundance for
weeks 1-3 and week 4 we had just enough. In total
we had 69 staff including everyone from those who
stayed all summer or just a day. They came from a
variety of places this summer including Alberta,
Saskatchewan, Montana, Paraguay, and Manitoba 

To God be the Glory in all that we do.
 -Logan Bueckert, Camp Director 

Would you prefer to receive this
newsletter by email? Let us know by
emailing
secretary@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca

Knowing the love of Jesus and following Him together

If you do not wish to receive this newsletter, please contact the camp at secretary@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca

Find us on social media

Steeprock Bay Bible Camp
Box 3107

Swan River, MB, R0L 1Z0
steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca

Prayer needed for...

-Our need for board members is as real as ever.
With two members leaving the board at the AGM,
two more will be need to be nominated prior to
that in order for the organization to continue
independently. Pray for wisdom as we explore
possible partnerships and seek board members.

-Plans are underway for spring break day camps,
possibly in two communities this year

-That campers and Waymakers would remember
what they have heard and commitments they
have made and continue to grow in their faith

Thank you for your prayers!

Save the Date

Mark your calendars on 
Saturday, November 22, 2025 

for the SBBC Annual General Meeting. 
More details to follow. 


